
Minutes of Meeting
Executive Board

Conference Call May 3, 2005
Present: 





Others:

Dave Barr





Clarke Becker

Rick Chapman





Rebecca Davis
Smith Covey





Joe Dudick
Steve Hoesel





Deanna Durrett
Mary Randolph




Cornelia Flora
Mike Wisdom





Jen Larson
Kenna Matthews




JoAnna Nakata

 
Barbara Nelson

Paul Pierson

Shawn Pritchett
Process decisions made:
The 4.05.05 EB meeting minutes were approved as presented.    
Issue decisions made:
None.  
Agenda discussions:

1. NRDC Update:  
a) The May 9 meeting will address Veteran’s health concerns.  This will not be a panel discussion, but a presentation.  Afterward, NRDC members will address the future of NRDC in light of OCD restructuring, Steering Committee terms ending, and NRDCC.  Please RSVP to Nate Watson to participate.  There will be call-in capabilities for this meeting.  
2. OCD Updates:
a) Financial Status: 15% of funds are yet to be distributed from FY 2004.  

b) Federal Recognition: We have 37 Federally recognized Councils, with Virginia as the newest fully recognized Council.    
c) NRDCC:  No news to report.

d) Charles Conner was sworn in as Deputy Secretary of Agriculture on May 2.
e) After the Fellows leave on May 31, there will be some staff support for NRDP.   This includes having an individual set up NRDP Executive Board calls and keep minutes.     
3. Other:  
a) Cheryl Hinckley has sent a Letter of Resignation to the Executive Board, as she will be retiring at the end of May.  An interim Executive Director might be asked to fill in this position.  
b) Mary Randolph will speak with the four interested Midwest states on beginning summer conference planning.

c) The next meeting is June 7, 2005 11:00 a.m. ET.
4. Public Comments

a) A Healthy Forest Initiative Conference, sponsored by the Western Governors Association will take place May 19-20 in Casper, WY.  

b) Joe Newbill will serve as the interim Executive Director for the Virginia Council.  

c) New USDA State Directors were recently named in NE, NM, and WV.  

d) Congratulations to newlywed Mike Wisdom and his bride!

e) Congratulations to Rick Wetherill, who is moving back to Oklahoma and has taken a position teaching at an Oklahoma University.  

f) Jen Larson expressed thanks for her work with the NRDP Executive Board.  She will work to transition NRDP Executive Board documents and duties to another OCD staff member.  

g) Ella Ennis sent correspondence thanking the NRDP for the retirement gift, which was presented at the NRDP Consultation.
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